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Before thinking about attracting talents from elsewhere which would in my opinion result to an
uncontrollable immigration, the Government should first think about changing its rules concerning the
rights of domestic "helpers". Many of those helpers have diplomas but the Hong Kong Government only
limits them to certain jobs. By changing those immigration restrictions, those persons could choose a job
fitting to their qualifications which would benefit Hong Kong as well as their own interests.

The seven vyears rule to get the Permanent Residency should remain but a non-PR should be able to work for
the government. The son / daughter of a Permanent Resident should acquire the Permanent Residency even
if not 7 vears in HK : it would encourage the concerned parts to stay in Hong Kong.

People from ethnic minorities should be able to easily become Civil Servants and join different government
departments regarding their qualifications and language abilities. In order to promote it, the government
should make campaigns for ethnic minorities to become civil servants.

Those issues have improved in Macau, in Hong Kong I hope it will.

PS : All parts mentioned are considered as Local manpower regardless they are PR or not; they are the
actual Residents of HK.



